
       
 

       National Transportation Safety Board 

Washington, D.C. 20594 

 

December 5, 2016 

Louis O’Donnell 
ABS Americas Division 
Assistant Chief Surveyor 
16855 Northchase Drive, Houston, TX 77060 

 
Re: Tech review of the Meteorology Group Factual Report 
 

Mr. O’Donnell: 

 
The NTSB investigative team has reviewed all factual comments submitted by the parties as part of 
the technical review and has decided on a disposition for each one, as reflected below. 

 
Brian, 

 

ABS has no comments on the weather report.  Not today was the due date and wanted to let you know.   

We will have comment on survival next week. 

 
Regards, 
▬▬  

Louis O’Donnell 

ABS Americas Division 

Assistant Chief Surveyor 

16855 Northchase Drive | Houston, TX 77060  

Tel: 1  | Mob: 1  

Email: @eagle.org | www.eagle.org  

 
All editorial suggestions have been considered and will be incorporated as appropriate. 

The deadline for providing party submissions pursuant to 49 CFR 831.14 is March 

17,2017. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Brian Young 

Investigator in Charge 

National Transportation Safety Board 

490 L’Enfant Plaza, S.W. 

Washington, DC 20594  

http://www.eagle.org/



